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October 19, 2010
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Dave Frey – K3AAX
8617 Mizell Drive

Melbourne, Fl. 21940-2226

Dear Dave,
We appreciate your support of the Melbourne Hamfest by supplying WIFI for everyone.  It is a valuable commodity that you provided to us.  We had over 1300 attendees at the Hamfest this year.  This generous donation really helped make our Hamfest a success.
Next year’s Hamfest will be held October 08-09, 2010.  We hope that you will be able to help support us again with WIFI.  If you have any questions, you can contact us via email at quinn1225@netzero.com.  You may contact us directly at 321-327-2647 or by cell 321-693-7142/321-626-1349.

Thanks again for supporting the hamfest. 
Sincerely,

Jim Long KI4RBW and Kathy Quinn KI4RQY
2010 Melbourne Hamfest 
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